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To: Planning

Subject: Highgate Cemetery 2024/5407/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Hello 

 

I am writing in support of Highgate Cemetery’s application 2024/5407/P. 

 

It is clear that the very detailed application is the culmination of many years’ careful study and 

design. It is to be commended in its ambition, especially the proposed new buildings: the sensitive 

and attractive design of the visitor & operations building, the discrete nature of the gardeners’ 

building, and the striking pyramidic roof of the education centre. 

 

It would be fantastic if the application were approved and granted in its entirety. 

 

Regards 

Adam Cooke 

 

  


